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29th November 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Christmas Carols at TESCO, 215 Park Road, Liverpool 

 

As part of our Christmas celebrations, children in Orchid and Rose class will be singing 

Christmas Carols at our local Tesco store on Monday 9th December at 1.30 pm. 

 

Children will leave school at 1.10 pm and walk to Tesco.  They will return to school in time 

for their normal home time.  We will have collection buckets and will be raising money for 

our School Fund.   

 

Children must be in school uniform, however, they can wear a Christmas hat, Christmas 

hair decoration or tinsel. 

 

Parents/carers are welcome to join and support us, however, Tesco have asked that 

parents/carers do not block the entrance/exit to Tesco. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 

 

Reply Slip: Please return Class Teacher 

Christmas Carols at Tesco, Park Road, Liverpool on 9th December 2023 

 

Name of Child:  

 Please √ 

I give permission for my child to take part in Christmas Carols at Tesco  

  

I do not give permission for my child to take part in Christmas Carols at 

Tesco. 

 

  

Signature of Parent: 

Date: 
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